
NOTIFICATION WITH RESPECT TO ADVERTISEMENT FOR 

THE POSITION OF PRT 

 

 

Dear Candidates,  

It is to inform you that the vacancy for the position of PRT is currently 

being held in abeyance due to the recent directives from Air HQ.  The next 

advertisement will be released once we receive the new policy. 

We kindly request you to regularly visit the school website for further 

updates. 

 

Thank You 


